## **2022** Summer Reading Adventure

## Dear Parents/Guardians:

The **West Bend Public Library** invites your child(ren) to sign up for our Summer Reading Adventure! This summer's theme is "Read Beyond the Beaten Path!" We plan to have programs at the library about animals, camping, and outdoor adventures! The programs are **FREE** and open to children of all abilities! The 4 year olds and PreK programs will be in June, followed by the Kindergarten through 6<sup>th</sup> grade programs in July. And a **GRAND FINALE TRIP** on <u>August 9th</u>, for K-6<sup>th</sup> grade!

The public library cares about your children and we have planned fun activities to help keep them reading and learning all summer. By keeping track of the time your children spend reading this summer, they can earn prizes, have fun, and still learn!

Remember, you are your child's first teacher. Read to your children and ask them to read to you. Look at picture books with your children who have not learned to read and point out people, animals, and objects in the pictures. The Librarians will be happy to help you find books that are just right. We hope you and your family enjoy reading and looking at books together, and discover all the treasures and adventures the library has to offer!

Please call us with any questions you may have, at 515 887 6411.



You may begin to sign up your children on May 20<sup>th</sup>!!

There is a "Kickoff" program for EVERYONE on June 1st at 10am.

Thank You, Lisa & Melissa